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More Than Ports 

 

NOTICE TO MARINERS 
 

№ 31 – 2024 
 

HARBOUR AND PORT OF MANCHESTER 

ENGINEERING WORK AT 
QUEEN ELIZABETH II DOCK 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that engineering work, which will affect access to 

various berths and use of the lock, is scheduled to take place at Queen Elizabeth II 

Dock. 

Closure of berths № 2, 3, and 4 

To enable work on the hose-handling cranes on berths № 2, 3, and 4, and 

investigative work on the pipe track, berths № 2, 3, and 4 will be closed to vessels 

from— 

07.00 on 25 November 2024 until 20.00 on 27 November 2024. 

Closure of Queen Elizabeth II Lock 

To enable work on the lock gates and hauling machinery, Queen Elizabeth II Lock will 

be closed to vessels from— 

08.00 on 26 November 2024 until 20.00 on 27 November 2024. 

Unless notice is given to the contrary, this Notice will be withdrawn at 20.00 on 

27 November 2024. 
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